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RJ Darbar Receives a 2020 Professional Lawyer 
of the Year Award

November 13, 2020

By: Rahil Darbar

Congratulations to Rahil Darbar, Counsel at Porzio and President of the South Asian Bar Association, for receiving a 2020 
Professional Lawyer of the Year Award.  In cooperation with the New Jersey State Bar Association, county and affinity bars, 
these awards are presented to lawyers who are respected by colleagues for their character, competence and exemplary 
professional behavior.  We are proud the NJSBA recognized Rahil for this award.  His professionalism is exemplified through 
his dedication and service to Porzio's clients and the interests of the South Asian community of lawyers. 
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